
The updated California Model Water Efficient 

Landscape Ordinance (WELO) is now in effect 

throughout the state. 

Did you know that the new WELO:

• Affects all new permitted landscape construction 

over 500 square feet?

• Is required by CALGreen?

• Significantly reduces applied water allowances?

• Requires compost on all projects? 

The workshop will be a combination of lecture and hands-on exercises, giving attendees a thorough understanding 

of what’s required by ordinance and how to comply with it. The workshop will be simulcast via the internet.   

Speakers Include:

• Ron Alexander – Principal, R. Alexander Associates, Inc.

• Jennifer de Graaf, RLA – Principal, de Graaf Design Associates

• Christine Hawkins – Specification Manager, Hunter Industries

• Lori Palmquist, CID, CIC, CLIA, CLWM – Partner, WaterWonk

This training is being developed through a partnership 

between PG&E and StopWaste and is free to the public. 

Location:

PG&E Pacific Energy Center

851 Howard Street

San Francisco , CA 94103

Date & Time:

Thursday, June 15, 2017

8:30am to 4:30pm

WELO and the New Normal for 

the California Landscape
San Francisco , CA  •  June 15, 2017

PG&E and StopWaste present:

  Join us for a free, one-day workshop on the new statewide WELO. 

usi.pge.com/event-details?EventID=17209

REGISTER TO ATTEND IN PERSON

 

usi.pge.com/event-details?EventID=17210  

REGISTER TO ATTEND VIA WEBINAR


